
 

August 13, 2015 File Number 7300500 

TO: San Diego Regional Traffic Engineers Council  

FROM: Peter Thompson, Intelligent Transportation System Project Manager 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the August 20, 2015, San Diego Regional Traffic 
Engineers Council Meeting 

The San Diego Regional Traffic Engineers Council (SANTEC) meeting, originally 
scheduled for Thursday, August 20, 2015, has been cancelled. The next 
scheduled SANTEC meeting is Thursday, September 17, 2015, at 9:30 a.m. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me at (619) 699-4813 or 
via email at peter.thompson@sandag.org. 

PTH/abar  


